
 

 

WELCOME 
March 6, 2016 

 

“And he said, It is a light thing that thou shouldest be my servant to 

raise up the tribes of Jacob, and to restore the preserved of Israel: I 

will also give thee for a light to the Gentiles, that thou mayest be my 

salvation unto the end of the earth.”  Isaiah 49:6 

 

Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Class  9:15 a.m. 

 Superintendent:  Randy Lapp 

 Today’s Lesson: “A Light To The Gentiles”  Isaiah 49:1-17 

    Main Auditorium Teacher:  Mel Nolt 

 Next Week’s Lesson: “Trusting God For Deliverance”  Isaiah 51:1-16 
  

Worship Service  10:00 a.m. 

 Congregational Songs 

 Welcome & Announcements 

 Offering 

 Prayer & Praise, led by Willis Mullett 

 Message:  Bro. Walter Beachy 

 Congregational Song 

 Benediction 

 

This Evening  

 Our Music committee is involved in the prison ministry this evening 

or out of town, therefore our Hymn Sing is canceled. 

 

Last Week: 

 Offerings: 

    General  $3,480.00 

    Youth                        338.00 

    Local Missions           84.01 

 

Message Next Sunday - Pastor David R. Miller 

Hosts Next Sunday - Mel Nolt 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

This Week at Palm Grove: 

 

Hosts Today - Jeff Mullett, Kathy Bontrager 

 

Sunday-Monday Evening - Pray for the ones who will be sharing in the Lee 

County jail in Ft. Myers. 

 

Wednesday - We will be meeting in our small groups. 

 

Wednesday - Pastor David R. & Ruth will be returning from Bolivia. 

 

Reminder:  Next Sunday is the time change. “Spring forward” one hour. 

 

Pastor JR left Friday morning for Jamaica.  He will be having meetings at 

Alligator Pond for ten days; returning home March 14.  Pray for him as he 

preaches, travels, and for continued health. 

 

Freeman Miller from Nappanee, IN passed away Tuesday evening.  The 

funeral was yesterday at the Bethel Mennonite church in Nappanee.  Pastor 

Pete flew up for the visitation and funeral.  Pray for Mary Ellen and the 

Miller family. 

 

Pray for Erica Weaver as she leaves for Elnora Bible Institute on Friday.  

She plans to be gone for two months.  Cards and letters may be sent to: 101 

E. State Rd. 58, Elnora, IN 47529 

 

The 60’s and over will be having a carry-in Tuesday, March 15 at 6:00, in 

the fellowship hall.  Bring a dish to share and your own table service. 

 

The new youth hosting list is on the bulletin board.  Please take time to see 

where you have been placed. 

 

Youth Announcements 

 

Wednesday - Bible study at John’s at 7:00. 

Thursday - Happy Birthday John! 

Friday - Bowling Night. Details TBA 



 

 

 


